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Dear Parents/Carers,                                              Tuesday 14th January 
 

      Robins Class Newsletter Spring Term 2025  
Welcome back everyone to a new term and a new year.  We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and we 
would like to wish you a happy and healthy 2025!  In the 2nd half of the Autumn term we welcomed some new 
members to Robins class:  Vinnie, Lilly-May and Eden-Rose.  They have settled in brilliantly into the class and  
have made many new friends, a huge welcome to their families too!  Please find below some important   
information about this term in Robins. 
 
Curriculum Learning:  
 

English: Maths: Science: Curriculum Blocks: 
This term we will continue to  
develop our skills in  
reading, writing, spelling  
and grammar.  
Our focus is:  Writing  
Legend Stories about Robin  
Hood and Kennings poetry. 
 

Y2: Shapes and Money 
 
Y3: Multiplication and Division 

Our topic is ‘What are we  
made from?’ focusing on  
Animals including Humans. 
 
 
 
 

History:  Significant Nurses 
 
Art:  
Still-life drawing  
 
PSHE:  Celebrating Differences 

 
P.E: 
This term in Robins our P.E. focus is games skills.  Our P.E. lessons continue to be led by an Ipswich Town  
Foundation Coach.  This term P.E and Active Lunchtime CLub is on Mondays and Tuesdays.  P.E. kits need to 
include:  a white t shirt and black shorts, socks and trainers. Please ensure all clothing is clearly labelled  
therefore if it goes missing we can locate its owner quickly.    
 
Homework: 
Reading: Please try to encourage your child to read for a few minutes every weekday evening.  
Reading is the foundation to helping children make good progress in all areas of learning.  
When you have heard your child read please do record it in their reading diary and complete a 
star in their reading bookmarks.  The children receive 10 house points when they complete bookmark – this is a 
great incentive to keep your child reading!      
 

Spellings: We will continue to give out weekly spellings on a Monday and there will be a test on a  
Friday.  Encourage your child to log-on to Spelling Shed to practice their spellings with fun activities.  
 

Maths homework:  Maths homework will start again this week (Friday 17th Jan).  Year 2 pupils 
will start at the Shape block and Year 3 children will start at the Multiplying and Dividing block.  
Homework will continue to be sent home on a Friday to be returned to class the following 
Wednesday.  Please try to support your child in completing their homework every week. 
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Winter time – It’s chilly out there! 
This time of year the weather can be very interchangeable.  Please can you ensure your child 
has a warm coat preferably with a hood and a jumper or cardigan in school.  Hats, gloves 
and a scarf are also helpful especially over the next few weeks when it can be very cold.  It is 
helpful if names can be put into these items to ensure we can find them if they go missing – thank you! 
   

Help wanted! 
As part of our History work this term we would love to have a visitor in school who is a nurse.  If you  
would be happy to share your role and skills as a nurse with the children, we would  
love you to come into school and share your job and experiences – if you have any props or  
tools to share, all the better.  If you might be interested in doing this during the next two weeks  

please do let me know.   
 
We hope you find this information helpful and we look forward to working with all our families during this term.   
 
Best wishes 
 
Miss Tyler & Mrs Milner  
Robins Team  
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